
MEETING Notes   SFX Parents’ Association  
Wednesday 30th July 2025 - 7pm.  On-site SFX School Office 

Item Owner Action/Considerations 

Attendance Philip, Trish, Mary, Deb, Deanna, Danielle, Liz, Lisa, Emma, Gabby, Kate, Belinda, Britt, Ben, Aimee  

Reflection Philip Acknowledgment of Country and Prayer 

Treasurer’s 
Report 

Deanna We have $46,776 in the account now.  
We have raised $31,277 so far this year.  
The PA has paid for Show Court 1!! 

Child Safety Phil/Trish Our paperwork was compliant!  
We will double check that all helpers on the Father’s Day Stall and Father’s Day Footy Colours 
Morning have completed the child safe course. 
We will make sure the coffee van has its own area and a barrier. Kids need to always be with parents 
throughout the morning. 

Crazy Camel Deb/Mary Kate is happy to organise this year but would like to train another parent to start taking it over in the 
future. Possibly looking at giving students an option to ‘free draw’ or go with a guided drawing with 
a teacher. We will double check the submission date that Crazy Camel require and see if we have 
enough time this year due to the time allocated to the production.  

Colourthon Run Deb/Mary Tentative booking for Petrie Park TBC with Jo Nolan. 
Deb contacted Banyule Council to book Petrie Park from 9am – 3.30pm on Thursday 13th November 
with permission to use the coloured chalk on the day. 

Father’s Day Stall  
 

Footy Colours 
Morning 

Mary/Deb Footy Colours Morning - Friday 5th September 
Brooke & Emma – Quote for footy cookies, Bakers Delight goodies. 
An option to have handball targets around for kids and Dad’s to have go together. 
Looking into having a coffee van. Does anyone have a footy handball target we can please borrow 
for the morning? 
Backup plan to use the hall if it is raining. 
 
Father’s Day Stall – Thursday 4th September 
Susan is coordinating – will check with Susan to see how many volunteers we will need. 

Pie Drive  Friday 5th September 
Jane Fraser is organising this. Let’s see if we can have the pies delivered earlier this year. 
Feedback to run the pie packing in the hall this year. 
A call out for 5 volunteers for a few hours. 
 

Grade 6 
Graduation 

 Keepsakes – start looking into an option. 
Liz & Lisa to organise. 
Bears, footies & owls.  
Crown Concepts 

Grade 6 Signage  Legacy wall & roll up cloth sign all going well. Belind and Elise are working on the next stages for the 
current grade 6 students. 

Next meeting – Wednesday 27th August 2025 

 

 

 


